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16/04/2025  19:49:502025/1009/P NOBJ Simon Eder Dear Jaspreet,

I am writing as a Director of 109 Greencroft Gardens again. 

I understand that there has been an objection raised in relation to a proposed garden room by 

109 Greencroft Gardens and this has included my wife, Sharon Eder's name. This has been 

submitted without her approval and my wife, who is cced in this email, would like to ensure that 

this is officially removed. 

Kind regards,

Simon Eder

Flat 5

109 Greencroft 

Gardens

London

NW6 3PE
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